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THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm  

BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary  
Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 8:15am. 
MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Weekdays (except Tuesdays) 9:15am, before Mass. 

 

Congratulations to all the children from Class 3 who have received their First Holy Communion this 

weekend.  May Jesus dwells in the heart of all these children. They are invited to come dressed in their outfits 

again on Sunday Mass.   Thanks to all the Prayer Sponsors for their prayers and support during the time of 

preparation.  Please keep in your prayers the four children preparing for their First Communion next Sunday. 

 

***Next Tuesday 19th Mass will be at 10am; this will be a Thanksgiving Mass for Class 3 after making 

their First Holy Communion.  All welcome. Also next Thursday 21st, Mass will be at St. Luke’s School, 

usual time 9:30am, with Class 1 and Reception.  Parishioners are welcome.  Refreshments to follow. *** 

  

DAY FOR LIFE: This Sunday 17th of June there is a Diocesan second collection “Day for Life” which will focus on all 

those who are suffering or have survived human trafficking and modern slavery.  Please take a prayer card from the 

back of the Church.  To donate online visit www.dayforlife.org/donate.  Thank you. 

 

DIOCESAN HOLY HOUR: In preparation for the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage and Congress in September, 

Bishop Mark invites you to join him in St Anthony’s Church, Wythenshawe on Sunday 24 June at 3pm for a time of 

prayer and adoration before the Blessed Sacrament. Although this event is open to all, to facilitate arrangements 

please let Helen Jones know if you are coming by Wednesday 20 June – 0151 652 9855 or 

helen.jones@dioceseofshrewsbury.org.   

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATION: A new European Data Protection law, GDPR, is being introduced 

on 25th of May 2018.  This new law applies to any organisation, including our parish that manages and processes 

people’s personal information.  We are now working on ways of ensuring that what we do with your information is 

compliant with this new law.  It is a work in progress.  If you have any questions about this please contact the Parish 

office.  

 

ST LUKE'S SCHOOL SUMMER FAYRE is being held on Friday 6th July 2017 3:15pm - 6pm. Please join us for stalls, 

BBQ, refreshments, cakes, raffle and much more.  

Psalter Week III 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

                               11th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B) 

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 16th  Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 17th  Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time –  

Special Prayer for Day For Life 

10:00am Mass Frank Tobin Jnr. (RIP)(Anniv.) 

Mon 18th  Ferial 9:30am  Mass Bet & Alf Kinsey (RIP)(Anniv.) 

Tue 19th  St. Romuald 10:00am Mass Class 3 Communicants 

Wed 20th   St. Alban 9:30am  Mass Catherine J. Stubbs (RIP) 

Thu 21st   St. Aloysius Gonzaga 9:30am  Mass in 
School 

Special Intention (SP) 

Fri 22nd   Ss. John Fisher and Thomas More 9:30am  Mass Holy Souls 

Sat 23rd  Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Joe Nelson (RIP) 

Sun 24th  The Nativity of St. John the Baptist – 

First Holy Communions 

10:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 
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ST. LUKE’S SCHOOL OPEN DAY:  It is that time of the year to start considering a school place for your child for 
September 2019.  You are invited to join the school on one of their open days: Monday 18th June at 9.30-10.30am 
or Tuesday 3rd July 1.30-2.30pm.  You are welcome to view our school and meet the staff. This will be an opportunity 
to ask questions and find out more about what we at St Luke’s have to offer your child. You will be given an 
information pack and given the opportunity to partake in some refreshments during your visit.  If you would like to 
attend one of these open days, please do not hesitate to call the school and we will be happy to add you to our register 
on 01244 981290 or email admin@stlukes.cheshire.sch.uk. www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 

  
POOR CLARE COLETTINES AUCTION: Saturday 30th of June, 10am.  Ty Mam Duw, Upper Aston Hall Lane, 

Howarden Ch5.  After 90 years at Hawarden, they are moving to Nottingham to join with a Poor Clare Community 

there.  In preparation for this move they are holding an Auction of items listed in the poster in the porch.  They have 

been a source  of spiritual support and prayers  for this parish for the last 50 years and will be sadly missed.  Visit 

their website www.poorclarestmd.org for further information. 

DIOCESAN VACANCIES: 

Senior Trusts & Foundations’ Officer to play a key role in the development and implementation of the Diocesan 

fundraising activities and those of Caritas Diocese of Shrewsbury in order to secure funding for parishes, programme 

work, project work (and organisational core costs) by assisting with the preparation of funding bid applications.   

Diocesan Health & Safety Officer The post holder will act as the key contact for all health & safety matters 

throughout the Diocese and will co-ordinate health and safety compliance in all Diocesan Departments and Parishes, 

trading subsidiaries and associated organisations; supporting, training and assisting in developing risk assessments, 

policies and procedures required to deliver and promote a first class safety culture.  This post is suitable for those 

holding NEBOSH diploma and Chartered Member of MIOSH 

For more information, please visit our website http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/curia/vacancies  or 

send CV to Pauline.mcculloch@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 

VACANCY HEADTEACHER AT ST ANTHONY’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, Wythenshawe. Salary: up to 
£80,000 (dependent upon experience) Contract: Full Time Permanent Applications Close: 25 June 2018 Start 
Date: 01/01/2019.  www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk.  Please see poster at the back of the Church. 
 
OUR MISSION TOGETHER: The 4th Volume of the Our Mission Together Stewardship Newsletter is available at the 

back of the Church.  This contains many facts and figures about the progress made on the campaign since December 

as well as some great news from around the Diocese. Please take a copy. 

 

YOUTH EVENTS COMING UP:  
June 29th-July 1st  Brightlights Festival. Catholic Young Adults Festival for 18-35 year olds. Hosted at Alton Castle, 
Staffordshire. For tickets www.brightlights.org.uk  
 
EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS – ADOREMUS, Liverpool 7-9 September: New leaflets with booking forms are 

available on the porch table.  Thanks to the people who already completed their forms. 

 

JUNE 2018 SYMPOSIUM ON THE EUCHARIST: Fr. Oliver Treanor will return to the Diocese to give two talks on 

the Eucharist. These will be given both in the north (09/06, Hale Barns) and in the south (10/06, Shrewsbury 

Cathedral). The programme will begin with Mass. Details on poster and website. Enquiries: Barbara Davies 07730 526 

821. Registration: Helen Jones 0151 652 9855; email helen.jones@dioceseofshrewsbury.org; or on-line. 

LAST WEEK’S COLLECTION: £529.32.  
MAY STANDING ORDERS: £1,343.  Thank you for your consistent generosity. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS AT ST. LUKE’S: 

24/06/2018 First Holy Communions (4 children) 

24/06/2018 Coffee Morning, Parish Centre, after 10am Mass 

28/06/2018 Vigil Ss. Peter & Paul, 7pm 

29/06/2018 Ss. Peter & Paul, 10am Mass.  School to attend. 

01/07/2018 Children’s Liturgy, Parish Centre, 10am 

06/07/2018 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, 8:15am in Church 

08/07/2018 Music Group, 10am Mass 

19/07/2018 Year 6-Leavers’ Mass, 10am Church.  School to attend. 
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